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Board Attendees:  
Matt Carpenter  Kara Dewhirst  Bryan Jeffrey  Marilyn Maoirat   
Becky McNaule  Nicki Morningstar  Amanda Ross  Kirstin Salisbury  
Kevin Slater  Steve Vandenheuvel 
 
Regrets: 
Jeremy Buchner   Kaylen Burgess   Andrea Lane   
 
     
      

Agenda Item Discussion Action Items 

1.0 Approval of the 
minutes from the 
previous Board 
Meeting 
All 

-Minutes from the February 24, 2022 Board meeting will be reviewed at 
the next meeting.  

 
 

2.0 New Business 
2.1 Refunds 

 
 

2.2 Volunteer 
Hours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2.3 U13/U15 
Spring 
Tryouts 

 
-A. Ross and J. Buchner will work together to determine refunds from the 
January shutdown.  
 
-Board members discussed volunteer hours and determined that there 
has been lots of volunteer opportunities throughout the season. Lady 
Flags have lost revenue from 2 Bingo’s as the volunteer time slots were 
not filled.  
-Board members suggested to stress to Parent Reps going forward that 
families need to communicate to Board members if there are extenuating 
circumstances where volunteer hours cannot be completed throughout 
the season.  
 
-Board members agreed that Lady Flags do not need to offer pre-tryout 
skates ahead of spring tryouts as the seasons will have just wrapped.  
-Lady Flags have a credit with the City of Sarnia for ice time that was not 
used – look to use that for Spring Tryouts.  
-For teams that have completed their season but are still skating or 
playing exhibition games, ice time should be booked privately and paid 
for by team.  

 

3.0 Monthly Updates 
   3.1 Organization    
         Update  
          A. Ross 
 
 
  3.2 Hockey 
Committee Update 
    Hockey Committee 
 
   3.3 Hockey Program 
Update 
        B. Jeffrey /  
S. Vandenheuvel 
 
   3.4 Equipment 
Update  
       M. Carpenter 
 
 
 

 
-A. Ross noted as per OWHA’s communication, Covid masks still need 
to be worn in the dressing rooms and by bench staff on the bench.   
 
 
 
 -Hockey Committee will be meeting soon to discuss the transition of 
roles, coach selection and spring tryouts.  
 
 
 -No update provided.  
 
 
 
 
-M. Carpenter noted U7 is playing their first game this weekend and 
borrowed some Lady Flags goalie equipment. M. Carpenter noted 
MTMHA has lots of goalie equipment and perhaps going forward the 
Associations can look to share this equipment.  
-Jerseys will be collected soon and Lady Flags will need to acquire 
storage space at the arena or possibly look into a storage unit.  
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   3.5 Ice Scheduling 
Update 
        K. Dewhirst 
           
  3.6 Update from 
Registrar 
        M Maoirat 
 
3.7 Finance Update 
     J. Buchner 
 
3.8 Sponsorship 
Update 
M. Maoirat 
   
3.9 Fundraising & 
Volunteer Update 
B. McNaule 

-No additional updated provided.  
 
 
 
-Tryout package has been built in RAMP – just need dates and locations 
once that is booked.  
-2022-23 season registration can open as of May 1, 2022. 
 
-See attached financial statement.  
 
 
-No update required. 
 
 
 
-Imperial City Brew House fundraiser raised just over $500. Imperial City 
is interested in running this fundraiser again next year and has plans to 
add on to the fundraiser to bring in more revenue next year.  
-B. McNaule is still looking into the meat raffles at Antonio’s – looks like 
Lady Flags will be able to pick dates.  

Adjournment & Next 
Meeting Date 

Next meeting: AGM – April 13, 2022 6:30 p.m.  
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